
Kimberly Green 

From: e_strine@yahoo.com 
Sent: 
To: 

Monday, June 13, 2011 12:20 PM 
Mayor and Council 

Subject: Special Order Of Business 5.A & 5.A.1 

The following has sent a message: 
Name: Edward Strine 
Email: e strine@yahoo.com 
Comments: I am in favor of Joe Montana's hotel project. I would also like to make a 
suggestion for a restaurant at Joe's proposed hotel. The Fiesta Del Mar Mexican restaurant 
in Mountain View, Ca. has some of the best food I had ever eaten. I am a Santa Clara 
resident at 2171 Esperanca Ave, 95054. My phone number is 408-844-9012. Thank you for your 
time and consideration. I regret that I will not be able to attend this Tuesday's meeting. 

Sincerely, Edward Strine 
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